
 

 

Ref: D/2024-25/044            Date: 28.11.2024  

To,    

Listing Department  

BSE Limited  

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street Mumbai-400001 

 Scrip Code: 542725  

 

Subject: - Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements), Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

In view of the current market situation, the Board of Directors of the Company has decided to withdraw 

the proposal for the Rights Issue which was approved at their meeting held on 22nd October 2024, as 

the proposed funds requirements will be financed through internal accruals /borrowings which is more 

cost effective and will be in the overall interest of the Company.  

We request that the above information is taken on record. 

 

Thanking You.  

 

For SBC Exports Limited  

 

 

 

 

Hariom Sharma  

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer  

M. No. A41738 
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